
Dear Representative Doherty and other members of House Committee on Education, 
 
I am a speech language pathologist that works primarily with people who have sustained 
traumatic brain injuries. Many of those are children who struggle to return to academics and fall 
behind in school. This can have detrimental impact on their future, mental health and college 
opportunities.   
 
I have recently learned about Bill 4140 and am so excited that children will potentially have 
more opportunities and support to get immediate assistance to help them navigate return to 
school following their head injuries. My colleagues and I wholeheartedly support Bill 4140.  
 
Thank you very much for your consideration of Bill 4140. 
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